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Maria Gonzalez Santos

From: Loma Rowlinson < >

Sent: Saturday, March 9, 2024 3:39 PM

To: clerks

Cc: Eveline Plaunt

Subject: By-Law zoning concern and request for 71 LaSalle Blvd

Attachments: 20240309_152252_resized.jpg

Hello 
Please accept this as my concern and  request to ensure that my privacy is also repected.  My propetry is directly beside 
71 Lasalle Blvd (Location PIN 02126-0468).  In the recent notice, it indicates plans to ensure privacy however there needs 
to be a privacy fence installed to also ensure that my property at  1121 Crescent Park Road, Sudbury is also included 
with the privacy requirement. I have attached a copy of the subject property and circled the area that I am requesting 
the developer install a privacy fence.  This will ensure there is some sound barrier, protect ls my lot from gas fumes, and 
ensures my propertynis not trespassed on by the tenants.   Kindly let me know the results. 

Sincerely,    
Eveline Plaunt, 
Property owner of 1121 Crescent Park Road, Sudbury, ON  
Phone:   

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important




